
Jennings Randolph Elementary School

101 Scott Ford Road

Elkins, West Virginia 26241

Phone (304) 636-9181 Fax (304) 636-9166

Rochelle Chenoweth, Principal
 August 22, 2016
Dear Family:
Students are not permitted to have cell phones during the school day.  We are having instances where students are asking to go to the restroom or to get a drink, are going to their lockers and are using their cell phones.  This is not only deceitful but poses a safety risk.  

According to Policy 4373 Expected Behavior in Safe and Supportive Schools, possession of inappropriate personal property (any personal property that is prohibited by school rules or is disruptive to teaching and learning) is a level one violation.  Consequences can range from confiscation, revocation of privileges, lunch detention and in school suspension. When combined with dishonesty, severe consequences will follow.
You can help by reminding your child of these expectations.  Please be aware that confiscated cell phones must be picked up by an adult. 

I appreciate your assistance with this matter. 

Sincerely,
Rochelle Chenoweth 

